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CITY OF PACIFIC GROVE 

300 FOREST AVENUE 
PACIFIC GROVE, CALIFORNIA 93950 

TELEPHONE (408) 375-9861 

June 4, 1982 

Lt. Tom Landvogt 
U. S. Coast Guard 
100 Lighthouse Ave. 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Mr. Landvogt: 

The City of Pacific Grove recently received a monetary gift to underwrite 
the installation of a sprinkler system at the Point Pinos Lighthouse. This was 
in response to an article in the Pacific Grove Tribune indicating that need if 
the grounds of the Lighthouse were to be landscaped and otherwise aesthetically 
maintained. 

We understand that this installation would constitute an improvement on 
the property and, as such, must first be approved by the Commanding Officer, 
U. S. Coast Guard, Twelfth District, San Francisco. 

The City of Pacific Grove would install the sprinkler system purchased with 
donated funds amounting to $1,500. 

If you are in agreement that a sprinkler system is desirable, would you 
pass the City's request for approval on to the property authority. 

Sincerely,   

GARY W BALES 
City Manager 
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